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Feasting and Fasting Aaron S. Gross 2020-01-07 How Judaism and food are
intertwined Judaism is a religion that is enthusiastic about food. Jewish holidays
are inevitably celebrated through eating particular foods, or around fasting and
then eating particular foods. Through fasting, feasting, dining, and noshing, food
infuses the rich traditions of Judaism into daily life. What do the complicated
laws of kosher food mean to Jews? How does food in Jewish bellies shape the hearts
and minds of Jews? What does the Jewish relationship with food teach us about
Christianity, Islam, and religion itself? Can food shape the future of Judaism?
Feasting and Fasting explores questions like these to offer an expansive look at
how Judaism and food have been intertwined, both historically and today. It also
grapples with the charged ethical debates about how food choices reflect competing
Jewish values about community, animals, the natural world and the very meaning of
being human. Encompassing historical, ethnographic, and theoretical viewpoints,
and including contributions dedicated to the religious dimensions of foods
including garlic, Crisco, peanut oil, and wine, the volume advances the state of
both Jewish studies and religious studies scholarship on food. Bookended with a
foreword by the Jewish historian Hasia Diner and an epilogue by the novelist and
food activist Jonathan Safran Foer, Feasting and Fasting provides a resource for
anyone who hungers to understand how food and religion intersect.
June Meyer's Authentic Hungarian Heirloom Recipes June V. Meyer 2012-01-13 June
Meyer's Authentic Hungarian Heirloom Recipes, Third Edition is a cookbook filled
with 95 authentic, pre World War One family recipes from the Austro-Hungarian
Empire and Alsace-Lorraine. The recipes were never written down, but have been
handed down for many generations in her family. It also contains chapters on the
origin of June Meyers Family Recipes and an account of life in Altkeer, Batchka
region, Hungary around 1900. A chapter on Hungarian Christmas Cookies, a History
of German Settlement in Southern Hungary, and a History of The Danube Swabians in
the Twentieth Century by Historian Susan Clarkson, and the Danube Swabian Coat of
Arms. The cookbook is organized with one recipe per page and each recipe is
preceded by a short colorful remembrance or historical fact. It has a detailed
description of ingredients used in the recipes and an Alphabetical and Category
Recipe Index with English and Hungarian names.The Recipe Categories include Relish
& Pickles, Salads & Slaws, Soups and Dumplings, Main Course, Side Dishes, Sauces,
Pastries, Hungarian Christmas Cookies, Fillings For Kipfels And Cookies, and Other
Hungarian Goodies. All the recipes are kitchen-tested. You will surely enjoy the
food, authentic recipes and stories. (Written in English)
Heirloom Cookbook Miriam Lerner Satz 2003 Enjoy over 475 family recipes from
traditional Passover dishes like "Best Matzo Balls, " to creative casseroles,
soups, desserts and more. A section on Sephardic (Spanish Jewish) cooking is also
included.
Once Upon a Chef: Weeknight/Weekend Jennifer Segal 2021 100 dependable recipes
including no-fuss weeknight dinners plus leisurely weekend meals to look forward
to, from the bestselling author of Once Upon a Chef. Years before she started her
popular Once Upon a Chef blog, back when she became a new mom, Jennifer Segal kept
a recipe binder divided into two sections- Weeknight and Weekend. This is how she
thought about what to cook for dinner, and, fifteen years later, it still is. In
this versatile collection, you'll find seventy recipes for fast and easy weeknight
meals, like Sesame-Ginger Meatballs and Pecorino-Crusted Chicken with Rosemary,
and thirty recipes for slow, soothing weekend cooking, whether that's companyfriendly Sear-Roasted Beef Tenderloin with Horseradish Cream Sauce or lazy Sunday
morning Popovers with Salted Maple Butter. You'll also find Jenn's favorite
desserts, like Cherry Ricotta Cake and Triple Chocolate Cheesecake, that are easy
enough for the weeknight rush and luscious enough for weekend rest and
celebration. Featuring seventy all-new dishes plus thirty fan favorites from her
popular blog, Once Upon a Chef, each recipe is tested and retested multiple times
in Jenn's home kitchen to ensure they are reliable, delicious, and sure to please
every night of the week.
Claudia Roden's Mediterranean Claudia Roden 2021-11-09 A cookbook author and food
historian shares one hundred of her favorite recipes from the Mediterranean
including chicken with apricots and pistachios, vegetable couscous, eggplant in
spicy honey sauce with goat cheese, bean stew with chorizo and bacon, and almond
pudding.
My Abuela's Table Daniella Germain 2012-08-01 Collects authentic Mexican recipes
handed down over generations, including entrees, desserts, and salads.
The Fruit of Her Hands Michelle Cameron 2009-09-08 Based on the life of the
author’s thirteenth-century ancestor, Meir ben Baruch of Rothenberg, a renowed
Jewish scholar of medieval Europe, this is the richly dramatic fictional story of
Rabbi Meir’s wife, Shira, a devout but rebellious woman who preserves her
religious traditions as she and her family witness the rise of anti-Semitism in
Europe. Raised by her widowed rabbi father and a Christian nursemaid in Normandy,
Shira is a free-spirited, inquisitive girl whose love of learning shocks the
community. When Shira’s father is arrested by the local baron intent on enforcing
the Catholic Church’s strictures against heresy, Shira fights for his release and
encounters two men who will influence her life profoundly—an inspiring Catholic
priest and Meir ben Baruch, a brilliant scholar. In Meir, Shira finds her
soulmate. Married to Meir in Paris, Shira blossoms as a wife and mother, savoring
the intellectual and social challenges that come with being the wife of a
prominent scholar. After witnessing the burning of every copy of the Talmud in
Paris, Shira and her family seek refuge in Germany. Yet even there they experience
bloody pogroms and intensifying anti-Semitism. With no safe place for Jews in
Europe, they set out for Israel only to see Meir captured and imprisoned by
Rudolph I of Hapsburg. As Shira weathers heartbreak and works to find a middle
ground between two warring religions, she shows her children and grandchildren how
to embrace the joys of life, both secular and religious. Vividly bringing to life
a period rarely covered in historical fiction, this multi-generational novel will
appeal to readers who enjoy Maggie Anton’s Rashi’s Daughters, Brenda Rickman
Vantrease’s The Illuminator, and Geraldine Brooks’s People of the Book.
Too Good to Passover Jennifer Felicia Abadi 2018-01-02 Too Good To Passover is the
first Passover cookbook specializing in traditional Sephardic, Judeo-Arabic, and
Central Asian recipes and customs (covering both pre- and post-Passover rituals)
appealing to Sephardic, Mizrahic, and Ashkenazic individuals who are interested in
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incorporating something traditional yet new into their Seders. A compilation of
more than 200 Passover recipes from 23 Jewish communities, this cookbook-memoir
provides an anthropological as well as historical context to the ways in which the
Jewish communities of North Africa, Asia, the Mediterranean, and Middle East
observe and enjoy this beloved ancient festival. In addition to full Seder menus,
Passover-week recipes, and at least one "break-fast" dish, each chapter opens up
with the reflections of a few individuals from that region or territory. Readers
can learn about the person's memories of Passover as well as the varying customs
regarding pre-Passover rituals, including cleaning the home of all hametz or
"leavening," Seder customs (such as reenacting the Israelites' exodus from Egypt),
or post-Passover celebrations, such as the Moroccan Mimouneh for marking the end
of the week-long "bread fast." These customs provide a more complete sense of the
cultural variations of the holiday. Too Good To Passover is a versatile and
inspiring reference cookbook, appealing to those who may want to do a different
"theme" each Passover year, with possibly a Turkish Seder one year, or Moroccan
one the next. PLEASE NOTE: The following 3 e-booklets are also available on
Amazon: E-BOOKLET 1: Seder Menus and Memories from AFRICA (Pages 1-223/Chapters
1-6: Algeria, Egypt, Ethiopia, Libya, Morocco, Tunisia) E-BOOKLET 2: Seder Menus
and Memories from ASIA (Pages 225-473/Chapters 7-13: Afghanistan & Bukharia,
India, Iran, Iraq, Syria & Lebanon, Turkey, Yemen) E-BOOKLET 3: Seder Menus and
Memories from EUROPE (Pages 475-665/Chapters 14-18: Bulgaria & Moldova, Georgia,
Greece, Italy, Spain, Portugal & Gibraltar)
Pati Jinich Treasures of the Mexican Table Pati Jinich 2021 The "buoyant and
brainy Mexican cooking authority" (New York Times) and star of the three-time
James Beard Award-winning PBS series Pati's Mexican Table brings together more
than 150 iconic dishes that define the country's cuisine Although many of us can
rattle off our favorite authentic Mexican dishes, we might be hard pressed to name
more than ten. Which is preposterous, given that Mexico has a rich culinary
history stretching back thousands of years. For the last decade, Pati Jinich has
sought out the culinary treasures of her home country, from birria, to salsa
macha, to coyotas, to carne asada. Many of these dishes are local specialties,
heirlooms passed down through generations, unknown outside of their original
regions. Others have become national sensations. Each recipe is a classic. Each
one comes with a story told in Pati's warm, relatable style. And each has been
tested in Pati's American kitchen to ensure it is the best of its kind. Together,
these essential recipes paint a vivid picture of the richness of Mexico.
250 Treasured Country Desserts Andrea Chesman 2009-01-01 Including more than 250
easy-to-bake recipes for the classic desserts loved by everyone, two veteran
cookbook authors provide the best recipes at the best price--including whoopie
pies, blondies, apple cobblers, and raisiny rice pudding--along with little-known
food anecdotes and historical tidbits. Original.
The Beekman 1802 Heirloom Dessert Cookbook Josh Kilmer-Purcell 2013-09-10 100
delicious and decadent dessert recipes from the founders of Beekman 1802. Dr.
Brent Ridge and New York Times bestselling author Josh Kilmer-Purcell are not your
average couple: The two Manhattanites left their big city lives behind, and found
themselves living in bucolic Sharon Springs, New York, where they became
"accidental goat farmers." But what began as a way to reconnect with their own
style of modern country living soon exploded into a wildly successful brand,
Beekman 1802, named after their historic home. Brent and Josh are now worldrenowned for producing everything from magnificent handcrafted goat's milk soaps
to artisanal Blaak cheese. Now, with The Beekman 1802 Heirloom Dessert Cookbook,
they're bringing their special vintage-modern touch to classic, remarkable recipes
bound to become family favorites year after year. The Beekman 1802 Heirloom
Dessert Cookbook will show off the delicious and decadent recipes that the Beekman
Boys have collected from across the generations of their family, from Brent's
grandmother's Fourth of July Fruitcake to Josh's mother's Hot Chocolate Dumplings.
Each recipe is accompanied by a personal memory from the authors or a story about
how that recipe came to be, perfect for those who are nostalgic for some classic
Americana in their kitchen or just hankering for a Blackberry Betty recipe.
Tortellini at Midnight Emiko Davies 2019-03-01
Sometime in the 1950s, Emiko Davies' nonno-in-law began the tradition of ringing
in the new year with tortellini al sugo. He served it along with spumante and a
round of tombola, and sparked a trend; up until the 1970s, you could find
tortellini at midnight on New Year's Eve in the bars around the Tuscan town of
Fucecchio.
This is just one of the heirloom dishes in this collection, for which Emiko Davies
has gathered some of her favourite family recipes. They trace generations that
span the length of Italy, from the Mediterranean port city of Taranto in the
southern heel of Puglia to elegant Turin, the city of aperitif and Italian cafe
culture in the far north and, finally, back to Tuscany, which Emiko calls home.
Tortellini at Midnight is a book rich with nostalgia, with fresh, comforting food
and stunning photography. It is a book that is good for the soul.
The Settlement Cook Book 1910
Stella's Sephardic Table Stella Cohen 2012 To be seated at a Sephardic table is to
bare witness to centuries of a mesmerizingly rich cultural heritage overflowing
with traditions and festivities, symbols and superstitions, stories and insights,
fragrances, tastes and culinary secrets - all handed down from generation to
generation around the ever-present Sephardic feast. Following the expulsion of the
Jews in 1492 by King Ferdinand and Queen Isabella of Spain, Sephardic Jewish
communities spread to new shores bringing with them their rich gastronomic
heritage from Moorish Spain which naturally evolved into a wonderfully complex
fusion of flavours incorporating Ottoman Turkish, Greek, Hispanic, African and
other influences. Deeply inspired by her roots and constantly immersed in its
traditions, author, artist and Sephardic cuisine expert Stella Cohen has set out
to record the legacy of this vibrant, fascinating yet vanishing world for
posterity and tell the story of her own family’s cultural journey from Rodos
(where her great-grandfather Haham Yaacov Capouya, was the esteemed sage and Rabbi
of Rhodes) to Rhodesia (today known as Zimbabwe) where she has raised her family
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to continue the traditions as passed on to her. In 1986, "Sephardic Cuisine” by
Stella Cohen, a humble spiral bound cookbook, was independently published under
the auspices of the Sephardic community of Zimbabwe and quickly became an
international success, being reprinted many times over. For more than ten years,
Stella has worked at revising and extending the original to include a more
thorough exploration of the age-old subject and the techniques and traditions
around it. Stella’s Sephardic Table is a treasure trove of inspiration for the
soul, filled with over 250 sumptuous easy-to-follow recipes, all lavishly
illustrated and garnished with anecdotes, Ladino sayings, essays and rare insights
into family-cherished tips and tricks traditionally passed from mother to
daughter.
Handwritten Recipes Michael Popek 2012 The manager of a family-owned used and rare
bookstore in New York shares the most interesting recipes he found hidden between
the pages of his inventory, in this follow-up to Forgotten Bookmarks. 25,000 first
printing.
No Place I'd Rather Be Cathy Lamb 2017-08-29 The discovery of a family cookbook
changes the life of a beleaguered woman in this novel by the author of The
Language of Sisters. Two years ago, Olivia Martindale left behind her Montana
hometown and her husband, Jace, certain it was the best decision for both of them.
Back temporarily to protect her almost-adopted daughters from their biological
mother, she discovers an old, handwritten cookbook in the attic. Its pages are
stained and torn, their edges scorched by flame. Some have been smeared by water .
. . or tears. The recipes are written in different hands and in different
languages. In between the pages are intriguing mementos, including a feather, a
pressed rose, a charm, and unfamiliar photographs. Hoping the recipes will offer a
window into her grandmother’s closely guarded past, Olivia decides to make each
dish, along with their favorite family cake recipes, and records her attempts. The
result, like much of her life to date, involves a parade of near-disasters and
chaotic appearances by her doctor mother, her blunt grandma, her short-tempered
sister, and Olivia’s two hilarious daughters. The project is messy, real—and an
unintended hit with viewers. Even more surprising is the family history Olivia is
uncovering, and her own reemerging ties to Montana, and to Jace. Generations of
women have shared these recipes, offering strength and nourishment to each other
and their loved ones. Now it’s Olivia’s turn to find healing—and determine where
her home and her heart truly belong. Praise for Cathy Lamb “This finely pitched
family melodrama is balanced with enough gallows humor and idiosyncratic
characters to make it positively irresistible.” —Publishers Weekly on Henry’s
Sisters
An Edible Mosaic Faith Gorsky 2012-11-06 Create a culinary mosaic with this Middle
Eastern cookbook! When Faith Gorsky married her Syrian husband, she was introduced
to a cultural and culinary world that would forever change how she experienced
food and cooking. Gorsky's mother-in-law took her under her wing, and in 6 months
gave her a thorough course in Middle Eastern cooking that became the basis for her
popular website, An Edible Mosaic—and now this book. The growth and success of her
website and her growing interest in dishes from the Middle East led to even more
trips to the area, where she deepened her knowledge of the food and acquired more
recipes to cook and share with her husband and the online community. In this
Syrian cookbook, Gorsky shares her favorite recipes from throughout the region:
Lamb or Beef Kebab, Several Ways (Mashawi) Creamy Chickpea and Yogurt Casserole
(Fetteh) Parsley Salad with Bulgur Wheat (Tabbouleh) Sumac-Spiced Chicken
(Musakhan) Pan Seared White Cheese And 75 more, paired with 175 color photographs
Her love for the cuisine of her husband's homeland comes across in her enthusiasm
for putting together these Syrian recipes, and in the awareness that Middle
Eastern cooking is more than just a means of sustenance—it lies at the epicenter
of gatherings with family and friends.
Nonna Knows Best Jacyln Crupi 2020-04-28 In NONNA KNOWS BEST, Jaclyn Crupi
celebrates the passion, generosity of spirit and good old- fashioned wisdom of
nonnas and shares the secrets that make them so special, including mouth-watering
recipes from la cucina della nonna (nonna's kitchen), foolproof tips, sayings and
advice for every life moment.Charming, entertaining and insightful, NONNA KNOWS
BEST is the perfect gift for anyone in need of a big warm Italian hug (and a
container full of leftover pasta).
A Treasure for My Daughter Batist, Bessie W 2000
Monday Morning Cooking Club Merelyn Frank Chalmers 2013 A group of Jewish women
from Sydney, Australia, come together to form their own cooking club and share
their favorite recipes, including bienenstich, kreplach and lockshen, and
majadara.
Cooking Jewish Judy Kancigor 2007-01-01 Featuring the finest in Jewish home
cookery, a delectable assortment of traditional and nontraditional dishes includes
nearly six hundred recipes representing all aspects of Jewish culture, including
tempting dishes for holiday celebrations, regional specialties, old family
favorites, and innovative new renditions of classics. Simultaneous.
Forthcoming Books Rose Arny 2003-04
The Feast Goes On Lisa Goldberg 2016-04-26 From precious family recipes that have
been lovingly handed down the generations, right through to new classics that will
become instant family favourites, from everyday eating to feasting, comfort food
to traditional dishes, this is a cookbook of rich, wonderful ideas and flavours to
nurture, nourish and inspire.
The Virginia Housewife Mary Randolph 1838 This early 19th-century Virginia
cookbook is liable to have some historically interesting, but perhaps
unappetizing, dishes for the modern cook. Calf's Feet, Rabbit Soup, Boiled Eels
and Roast Pigeons are among the proffered delicacies.
The Weeknight Mediterranean Kitchen Samantha Ferraro 2018-07-24 With the growing
popularity of the Mediterranean diet as both a tool for weight loss and easy-tomaintain lifestyle, this book goes right to the source of authentic Mediterranean
home cooking. Samantha Ferraro is a food blogger whose flavor profile is rooted in
her family's Mediterranean heritage, spanning Israeli/Jewish foods, Middle
Eastern, Italian and more. In The Weeknight Mediterranean Kitchen, she puts a
modern spin on the most delicious dishes she grew up eating, making them
accessible for a Western audience. Other Mediterranean cookbooks fall flat as too
heavy on the "diet" side, but now readers can lose weight or maintain their health
while enjoying all the rich and delicious flavors this cuisine has to offer. The
recipes cover a wide range of options--from fast and easy weeknight staples like
Turkish White Bean Soup with Herbs or Kofte Meatballs Over Charred Spicy Eggplant,
to incredibly flavorful entrees that will impress your family or dinner guests,
such as Lemony Chicken Shwarma, Fennel Fattoush Salad with Pistachio and Mint,
Lentil Falafel and even special desserts like Saffron and Rose Crème Brulee.
Samantha expertly puts a modern spin on traditions, making the dishes come to life
and feel new. For anyone intrigued by the buzz over the Mediterranean diet, this
cookbook is the most authentic introduction.This book has 80 recipes and 80
photos.
Heirloom Cooking With the Brass Sisters Marilynn Brass 2014-01-06 Authors of
Heirloom Baking and James Beard Award finalists Marilynn and Sheila Brass launched
a whole new cookbook category with their "heirloom" baking recipes. Now they turn
their culinary skills to the rest of the menu, presenting delicious, savory, and
timeless heirloom dishes collected over decades and updated for the modern
kitchen. Marilynn and Sheila Brass have spent a lifetime collecting handwritten
"manuscript cookbooks" and "living recipes." Heirloom Cooking collects and
skillfully updates 135 of the very best of these, which together represent nearly
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100 years of the best-loved and most delicious dishes from all over North America.
The oldest recipes date back to the late 1800s, and every decade and a wide
variety of ethnicities are captured here. The book is divided into sections
including Starters; Salads; Vegetables; Breads; Main Dishes including Lamb, Beef,
Veal, Pork, Fish, Chicken, and Turkey; Vegetarian; and—of course—Dessert. As they
did in Heirloom Baking, the Brass sisters include the wonderful stories behind the
recipes, and once again, lush photography is provided by Andy Ryan.
Children's Books in Print R R Bowker Publishing 1999-12
In Search of the Perfect Loaf Samuel Fromartz 2015-07-21 "An invaluable guide for
beginning bakers."—The New York Times An irresistible account of bread, bread
baking, and one home baker’s journey to master his craft In 2009, journalist
Samuel Fromartz was offered the assignment of a lifetime: to travel to France to
work in a boulangerie. So began his quest to hone not just his homemade
baguette—which later beat out professional bakeries to win the “Best Baguette of
D.C.”—but his knowledge of bread, from seed to table. For the next four years,
Fromartz traveled across the United States and Europe, perfecting his sourdough in
California, his whole grain rye in Berlin, and his country wheat in the South of
France. Along the way, he met historians, millers, farmers, wheat geneticists,
sourdough biochemists, and everyone in between, learning about the history of
breadmaking, the science of fermentation, and more. The result is an informative
yet personal account of bread and breadbaking, complete with detailed recipes,
tips, and beautiful photographs. Entertaining and inspiring, this book will be a
touchstone for a new generation of bakers and a must-read for anyone who wants to
take a deeper look at this deceptively ordinary, exceptionally delicious staple:
handmade bread.
American Book Publishing Record 2003
Recipes Remembered June Feiss Hersh 2013-06-01 Recipes Remembered gives voice to
the remarkable stories and cherished recipes of the Holocaust community. The first
professionally written kosher cookbook of its kind is a moving compilation of food
memories, stories about food and families, and recipes from Holocaust survivors
from Poland, Austria, Germany, Hungary, Czechoslovakia, Romania, Russia, Ukraine,
and Greece.
Grandmothers Cookbook Genie Milgrom 2019
Falastin Sami Tamimi 2020-06-16 A soulful tour of Palestinian cooking today from
the Ottolenghi restaurants’ executive chef and partner—120 recipes shaped by his
personal story as well as the history of Palestine. IACP AWARD WINNER • LONGLISTED
FOR THE ART OF EATING PRIZE • NAMED ONE OF THE BEST COOKBOOKS OF THE YEAR BY
Forbes • Bon Appétit • NPR • San Francisco Chronicle • Food Network • Food & Wine
• The Guardian • National Geographic • Smithsonian Magazine • Publishers Weekly •
Library Journal “Truly, one of the best cookbooks of the year so far.”—Bon Appétit
The story of Palestine’s food is really the story of its people. When the events
of 1948 forced residents from all regions of Palestine together into one
compressed land, recipes that were once closely guarded family secrets were shared
and passed between different groups in an effort to ensure that they were not lost
forever. In Falastin (pronounced “fa-la-steen”), Sami Tamimi retraces the lineage
and evolution of his country’s cuisine, born of its agriculturally optimal
geography, its distinct culinary traditions, and Palestinian cooks’ ingenuity and
resourcefulness. Tamimi covers the territory between the Mediterranean Sea and the
Jordan River—East Jerusalem and the West Bank, up north to the Galilee and the
coastal cities of Haifa and Akka, inland to Nazareth, and then south to Hebron and
the coastal Gaza Strip—recounting his upbringing with eleven siblings and his
decision to leave home at seventeen to cook in West Jerusalem, where he met and
first worked with Yotam Ottolenghi. From refugee-camp cooks to the home kitchens
of Gaza and the mill of a master tahini maker, Tamimi teases out the vestiges of
an ancient culinary tradition as he records the derivations of a dynamic cuisine
and people in more than 130 transporting photographs and 120 recipes, including: •
Hassan’s Easy Eggs with Za’atar and Lemon • Fish Kofta with Yogurt, Sumac, and
Chile • Pulled-Lamb Schwarma Sandwich • Labneh Cheesecake with Roasted Apricots,
Honey, and Cardamom Named after the Palestinian newspaper that brought together a
diverse people, Falastin is a vision of a cuisine, a culture, and a way of life as
experienced by one influential chef.
A Homemade Life Molly Wizenberg 2010-03-23 A creator of the award-winning
Orangette blog presents a memoir about the life lessons she learned in the
kitchens of her youth, in a recipe-complemented account that describes experiences
of loss and love while enjoying her father's French toast, her husband's pickles
and her chocolate wedding cakes. Reprint.
Pati's Mexican Table Pati Jinich 2013 Presents a collection of recipes which use
simple methods and everyday ingredients to make Mexican dishes suitable for family
meals and holiday celebrations.
Heirloom Baking with the Brass Sisters Marilynn Brass 2011-09-07 *JAMES BEARD
AWARD FINALIST IN THE BAKING/DESSERT CATEGORY* We all have fond memories of a
favorite dessert our grandmother or mother used to bake. It?s these dishes that
give us comfort in times of stress, help us celebrate special occasions, and
remind us of the person who used to bake for us those many years ago. In Heirloom
Baking, Marilynn Brass and Sheila Brass preserve and update 150 of these beloved
desserts. The recipes are taken from their vast collection of antique manuscript
cookbooks, handwritten recipes passed down through the generations that they?ve
amassed over twenty years. The recipes range from the late 1800s to today, and
come from a variety of ethnicities and regions. The book features such down-home
and delicious recipes as Brandied Raisin Teacakes, Cuban Flan, Cranberry-Orange
Cream Scones, Chattanooga Chocolate Peanut Butter Bars, and many more.
Accompanying the recipes are stories from the lives of the families from which
they came. The Brass Sisters have taken care to update every recipe for today?s
modern kitchens. More than 150 photographs showcase the scrumptious food in fullcolor detail. Finally, the Brass sisters encourage each reader to begin collecting
his or her own family recipes in the lined pages and envelope at the back of the
book.
The Sephardic Table Pamela Grau Twena 1998 Presents a variety of recipes for
Sephardic Jewish dishes, including salads, appetizers, stews, soups, pastries, and
main courses
The Smitten Kitchen Cookbook Deb Perelman 2012-10-30 NEW YORK TIMES BEST SELLER •
Celebrated food blogger and best-selling cookbook author Deb Perelman knows just
the thing for a Tuesday night, or your most special occasion—from salads and slaws
that make perfect side dishes (or a full meal) to savory tarts and galettes; from
Mushroom Bourguignon to Chocolate Hazelnut Crepe. “Innovative, creative, and
effortlessly funny." —Cooking Light Deb Perelman loves to cook. She isn’t a chef
or a restaurant owner—she’s never even waitressed. Cooking in her tiny Manhattan
kitchen was, at least at first, for special occasions—and, too often, an
unnecessarily daunting venture. Deb found herself overwhelmed by the number of
recipes available to her. Have you ever searched for the perfect birthday cake on
Google? You’ll get more than three million results. Where do you start? What if
you pick a recipe that’s downright bad? With the same warmth, candor, and can-do
spirit her award-winning blog, Smitten Kitchen, is known for, here Deb presents
more than 100 recipes—almost entirely new, plus a few favorites from the site—that
guarantee delicious results every time. Gorgeously illustrated with hundreds of
her beautiful color photographs, The Smitten Kitchen Cookbook is all about
approachable, uncompromised home cooking. Here you’ll find better uses for your
favorite vegetables: asparagus blanketing a pizza; ratatouille dressing up a
sandwich; cauliflower masquerading as pesto. These are recipes you’ll bookmark and
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use so often they become your own, recipes you’ll slip to a friend who wants to
impress her new in-laws, and recipes with simple ingredients that yield amazing
results in a minimum amount of time. Deb tells you her favorite summer cocktail;
how to lose your fear of cooking for a crowd; and the essential items you need for
your own kitchen. From salads and slaws that make perfect side dishes (or a full
meal) to savory tarts and galettes; from Mushroom Bourguignon to Chocolate
Hazelnut Crepe Cake, Deb knows just the thing for a Tuesday night, or your most
special occasion.
Jewish Food Matthew Goodman 2005-03-01 For centuries Jewish communities around the
world forged dynamic cuisines from ancient traditions combined with the bounties - and limitations -- of their adopted homelands. In this important new collection,
Matthew Goodman has assembled more than 170 recipes from twenty-nine countries,
handed down through the generations and now preserved in this historic volume. The
heirloom offerings Goodman gathered range from such iconic specialties as bagels,
kugel, and chopped liver to such favorites, mostly unknown in the United States,
as Turkish borekas, flaky cheese-filled turnovers; chelou, an Iranian rice
specialty; and shtritzlach, a sweet blueberry pastry unique to Toronto. Together
the recipes celebrate the ingenuity of Jewish cooks around the world, in Mexican
Baked Blintzes with Vegetables and Roasted Poblano Peppers, Syrian Bulgur Salad
with Pomegranate Molasses, Moroccan Roast Chicken with Dried Fruit and Nuts, Iraqi
Sweet-and-Sour Lamb with Eggplant and Peppers, Italian Baked Ricotta Pudding, and
many other unexpected delights. These dishes have been shaped by the histories of
the communities from which they come. This book also features dozens of lively,
engaging essays that present the history of Jewish food in all its richness and
variety. The essays focus on ingredients, prepared dishes, and cultures. Food is a
repository of a community's history, and here, in its broad strokes, is the
history of the Jews. The recipes and essays in this book provide a fascinating new
perspective on Jewish food. More than a cookbook, Matthew Goodman's Jewish Food:

heirloom-cookbook-recipes-handed-down-by-jewish-mothers-and-modern-recipes-from-daughters-and-friends-adult-interest

The World at Table is a book to learn from, to cook with, and to pass on through
the ages.
The Cooking Gene Michael W. Twitty 2018-07-31 2018 James Beard Foundation Book of
the Year | 2018 James Beard Foundation Book Award Winner inWriting | Nominee for
the 2018 Hurston/Wright Legacy Award in Nonfiction | #75 on The Root100 2018 A
renowned culinary historian offers a fresh perspective on our most divisive
cultural issue, race, in this illuminating memoir of Southern cuisine and food
culture that traces his ancestry—both black and white—through food, from Africa to
America and slavery to freedom. Southern food is integral to the American culinary
tradition, yet the question of who "owns" it is one of the most provocative touch
points in our ongoing struggles over race. In this unique memoir, culinary
historian Michael W. Twitty takes readers to the white-hot center of this fight,
tracing the roots of his own family and the charged politics surrounding the
origins of soul food, barbecue, and all Southern cuisine. From the tobacco and
rice farms of colonial times to plantation kitchens and backbreaking cotton
fields, Twitty tells his family story through the foods that enabled his
ancestors’ survival across three centuries. He sifts through stories, recipes,
genetic tests, and historical documents, and travels from Civil War battlefields
in Virginia to synagogues in Alabama to Black-owned organic farms in Georgia. As
he takes us through his ancestral culinary history, Twitty suggests that healing
may come from embracing the discomfort of the Southern past. Along the way, he
reveals a truth that is more than skin deep—the power that food has to bring the
kin of the enslaved and their former slaveholders to the table, where they can
discover the real America together. Illustrations by Stephen Crotts
Heirloom Cookbook Miriam Lerner Satz 2014-01-01 Enjoy over 475 time-honored family
recipes from traditional Passover dishes like "Best Matzo Balls," to creative
casseroles, soups, desserts, and more. A section on Sephardic cooking is also
included.
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